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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Eastern Colorado News - General Circulation 

Douglas Claussen <dclaussen@i-70scout.com> Wed, May 29, 2019 at 4:15 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Yes.
 
Doug
 
Douglas Claussen
Publisher & Editor
The I-70 Scout & Eastern Colorado News
Strasburg, Colo.
(303)622-9796
 

On May 29, 2019, at 4:02 PM, Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote:
 
Hello Mr. Claussen,
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety is processing an application for a proposed
mining operation in Adams County north of the town of Bennett, Colorado.  The applicant is required to
publish a notice regarding the proposed application in a newspaper of general circulation in the locality of
the proposed mining operation.  
 
The applicant (Albert Frei and Sons) has indicated they published the required notice in the Eastern
Colorado News.  Is this a newspaper of general circulation for the Town of Bennett and the surrounding
area?   
 
Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions,
 
Jared   
 
--  

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III
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